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NORTH DENVER CORNERSTONE COLLABORATIVE – JUNE 2018 UPDATE TO NWC CAC 
 

Project/Program Description Upcoming Activities 

Brighton Boulevard 
Segment 1: 29th-40th 
Streets 

Reconstruction of the Brighton Boulevard corridor.  
Segment 1: 29th – 40th Streets 

- Start: Oct. 2016 – Open for operations: June 21, 2018 
 

Segment 2: 40th – 44th Streets 
- Start: Feb. 2017 – Completion: June 2019 

 
Segment 3: 44th – 47th Streets 

- Dates to be determined as Central 70 Projects finalizes its schedule. 
 
Segment 4: 47th Street- Race Court 

- Start: Feb. 2018 – Completion: late spring 2019 
 
More information: www.denvergov.org/content/denvergov/en/denver-department-
of-public-works/projects/current/brighton-boulevard-corridor.html 

• June 21: The City and County of Denver and community partners 
celebrated the opening of the Brighton Boulevard Reconstruction 
Project – Phase 1 (29th to 40th Streets). The event was well 
attended and followed by a community party along the corridor. 
 
• The project team will continue work to finalize planters, cycle track 
and sidewalks. This work will take approximately three months; it will 
include intermittent lane closures but no complete street closures. 
 
• Work will continue on the Segment 2 portion (40th – 44th Streets) 
on roadway construction (paving, curb & gutter, sidewalks, streetside 
stormwater planters, cycle tracks, lighting and irrigation) 

Central 70 Reconstruction 

Reconstruction of a 10-mile stretch of I-70 between Brighton Boulevard and 
Chambers Road.  
 
More information: 
https://www.codot.gov/projects/i70east/projects/i70east/projects/i70east/traffic-
impacts  

• CDOT continues preliminary work with geotechnical boring along 
the corridor; as well as survey work and soil testing in the Elyria 
Swansea area. 
 
• Light lane restrictions. 
 
• Mid-summer 2018: target timeframe for closure of 46th Ave. 
between Brighton Blvd. and York St. Final dates will be announced 
as soon as scheduled is finalized. 

Central 70 Home 
Mitigations – Adelante 
Program 

The CDOT Central 70 Project and the City of Denver have partnered to provide 
home improvements to those living closest to the I-70 viaduct- (up to 283 homes). 
The purpose of the Adelante Program is to reduce the impact of noise and dust 
during construction by providing improvements that help insulate homes. 
 
The Program includes a package of improvements offered by CDOT (e.g. attic 
insulation, interior storm windows) and a separately funded list of items (e.g. new 
window and doors) provided by the City of Denver. Together, a total of nearly 1,200 
improvements are being offered to participating homes. 

• 245 home assessments completed – 100% of homes that agreed 
to participate in the program 
 
• 96% of CDOT work completed or in progress 
 
• 61% of Denver work completed or in progress 
 
• Energy Outreach Colorado (EOC), the primary contractor for the 
program, is moving forward to have the CDOT improvements 
completed before the start of active construction on Central 70 
 
• City and County of Denver improvements will be completed by end 
of 2018 
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